Mission Permanent du Royaume

i

e

(' Arabie Saoudite aupras des Nations Unies ; )H@_J
Gendve i

LA

Ref: 413/ 1343

The Permanent Mission of the Kingdom of Saudi Arabia to the United Nations
Office and other International Organizations at Geneva presents its compliments to the
Office of the Special Procedures Branch (OHCHR), and has the honor to refer to its
letter dated 16 February 2021, regarding the cases of Mr. Salman Al-Awdah, Mr.
Mohammad Abdullah Al-Qatibi, Mr. Abdulla Madhi Al-Attawi, Mr. Mohammed Al-
Qahtani, Mr. Salah Al-Haidar, Ms. Loujain Al-Hathloul and Ms. Mayaa Al-Zahrani.

The Permanent Mission of the Kingdom of Saudi Arabia kindly request, in
accordance with paragraph (16) of the Methods of Work, an extension to the above-

mentioned cases as more time is needed to provide a substantive reply.

The Permanent Mission of the Kingdom of Saudi Arabia to the United Nations
Office and other International Organizations at Geneva avails itself of this opportunity
to renew to Office of the Special Procedures Branch (OHCHR), the assurances of its

highest consideration.

Geneva, April 15, 2021

Office of the Special Procedures Branch (OHCHR)
Email: Registry@ohchr.org



